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Welcome Back

The unusual circumstances to the start of the 2020-2021 school year are obvious to all of us. We've Lo
never experienced the challenges that we have faced since we transitioned to online learning in March

of 2020. However, if there is one thing that | am confident of it is the fact that we, the staff at Ramona,

are dedicated and committed to continuing to provide every single one of our students with a quality

educational experience whether it's in person or online.

| wish we were able to be present together on campus, but we will work together to make the most of
this situation. While not ideal, our teachers and classified staff have been working extremely hard to !

encourage and support all of our students as you have come to expect. A

This year will be different no doubt, but we will forge ahead as a community to continue to make sure
that our students receive the best instruction and support possible.

Sincerely,

Mr. Ramirez
Principal

Marathon

Given what we face this upcoming year, our theme for the year is one of "running the race". A
marathon is NOT a sprint; it is a careful attempt at moving along to complete a challenging experience.
Therefore, as mentioned above, our commitment is to persevering, working hard, and making sure we
complete this marathon in a way that we can successfully finish this "race" that we are starting!




Technology

Our district has committed to provide an iPad for all preschool, TK, and Kindergarten students this
year, and a Chromebook for all 1st to 6th grade students. This will greatly enhance what we are doing
to provide a rigorous learning environment for all students. iPads will be available towards the end of
August/beginning of September.

Should you have any technical issues with your child's technology, you can call the number below for
support:

909-687-1036

Student Meals

Our hard-working food and nutrition staff will be providing meals to all of our students each day
according to the following schedule:

10:00-11:00 3rd - 6th grades
11:00-12:00 preschool - 2nd grades

Please make sure you bring your student's lunch number that was provided to you on a scannable
index card. You will drive through the parking lot and one of our Proctors will help you. Breakfast,
lunch, and dinner will be provided during these times each day of the week. Students do NOT need to
be present to receive their meal, but you MUST bring their lunch cards.

Contact Information

As has always been the case, we will be here at Ramona to support you. If you have any questions or
concerns, please contact me at 909-627-3411. You can also email me or call to make a virtual ]
appointment over Zoom. %

s

Thank you!
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